
 

 

 

   Our Ref:  KP/JES    

   Reply to: Giles Orpen-Smellie 

   
                          9 November 2023 

 

Air Commodore Kevin Pellatt 
Chairman  
Norfolk Police and Crime Panel 
County Hall 
Martineau Lane  
Norwich  
NR1 2DH 

Dear Mr Pellatt,  
 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk's draft 2022/23 Annual Report  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 30 October 2023 confirming the Panel's 
endorsement of the draft Annual Report 2022/23.  
 
I accept the Panel's recommendations and confirm that these will be adopted within 
the final Annual Report.  I will now arrange for the Annual Report to be published in 
accordance with Part 1, Chapter 3, paragraph 12(6) of the Police Reform and Social 
Responsibility Act 2011.  
 
This response will also be published on the OPCCN website in accordance with Part 
1, Chapter 3, paragraph 4(b) of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 
2011. 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and members of the Panel for your 
review of the report and your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Giles Orpen-Smellie 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk 
 
 
Copied to: Mr Mark Stokes, Chief Executive – OPCCN 


